2018 Commencement Review

We surveyed parents and graduates after the ceremonies in 2016 and 2017 since we did something different for both those years. We did not formally survey parents or graduates this year. However, we did have a chance to talk to administrators, teachers, parents and graduates about the ceremonies and how we can make improvements for next year. 
Things that went well:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]It helped to put 30 minutes between ceremonies. This helped with the parking situation. We still had delays getting into the parking lot but that is a function of the design of the Events Center and not a result of patrons leaving and coming at the same time. 
· Moving the first graduation back 30 minutes helped with students coming from Sectionals. No students were late to the ceremony this year.
· Most behaviors did not interrupt the ceremony negatively. The sound system and seating of patrons helped with that.
· The combination band and orchestra at the SHS ceremony was received well and sounded great.
· We did graduate pictures before the ceremonies rather than as they came off the stage. This helped with flow and reduced some chaos around pictures. We will do this again next year.

Things we should modify:
· We should give parents a recommendation to allow more time for parking. It also may help to enter the parking lot from the east since most people enter from the west.
· We need to give directions on certain behaviors in the audience that our security should work with. Specifically, patrons must be at a seat during the entire ceremony. We had issues with some patrons standing in the aisle the entire ceremony and even standing in front of others.
· We had some graduates dancing across the stage. We will work with principals next year to hold diplomas for students who delay the ceremony or bring excessive attention to themselves at the expense of the ceremony. They can do community service to get their diploma later.
